
Dasher ExperienƟal fund applicaƟon 2025 

STUDENT APPLICATION FOR THE DASHER PRE-HEALTH EXPERIENTIAL LEARNING FUND 
SCHOLARSHIP 

  
With generous support from the Dr. Charles Alexander Dasher Pre-Health Experiential 
Learning Fund, the Division of Biological Sciences is pleased to support BIOL majors to 
participate in a Pre-Health Experiential Learning opportunity while attending the University 
of Georgia. 

 
If you are planning to engage in an Experiential Learning activity focused on pre-health (e.g. 
internship in a hospital or health clinic, shadowing at a pharmaceutical company) in Summer 
2025, you are encouraged to submit your plans to the Dr. Charles Alexander Dasher Pre-Health 
Experiential Learning Fund. The Fund was established to help offset costs that you will incur in 
order to successfully achieve the activity. Preference will be given to approved UGA Experiential 
Learning Activities and/or Courses (see https://el.uga.edu/students/find-my-experience/). 
 
Applications are due April 10, 2025 at 5 pm. Recipients will be notified by April 18th. 
 
STUDENT INFORMATION 
Name  

81#  

Major(s) (Biology must be 
one of your majors) 

 

UGA Email Address  
 

Name and description of planned Experiential Learning activity: 
 
 
Will you receive academic credit for this Experiential Learning experience? If so, under what 
course? 
 
What funds are you requesting, and how will they help you offset costs associated with your 
planned experience? Please be as specific as possible (e.g. $400.00 for round trip airfare 
to Experiential Learning activity location; $200.00 for organization’s required training or 
certification) 
 
 
I agree to provide confirmation documentation of the planned pre-health Experiential Learning 
activity (e.g. acceptance letter to internship, course registration for Experiential Learning 
approved course, etc.) 

SIGN HERE 



I agree to provide a thank-you note/letter to the donor. 
 
 


